
From: Ann Walker
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:13:10 AM

Ann Walker
352 Stumpfield Road
Hopkinton, NH 03229

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I strongly feel Northern Pass will not be beneficial to the State of NH and request you take action to
stop this.  NH will lose it's beauty causing a loss of tourism and dollars to the state.

Sincerely,
Ann Walker
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